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April 1, 2022 

Watermain Replacement  on Broadview Avenue 
from Danforth Avenue to Gerrard Street East 

Contract: 21ECS-TI-13SP 
Expected Start Date: May 10, 2021 
Expected End Date: Spring, 2022 

*Timelines are subject to change and future notice will be provided.

As watermain work continues on Broadview Avenue, we are pleased to update the community that road 
and sidewalk restoration work is tentatively scheduled to start in the area of Broadview Avenue and 
Danforth Avenue during the week of April 4th. If work is delayed during the week of April 4th, work will start 
during the week of April 11th.  

We anticipate that Broadview Avenue restoration work from Danforth Avenue to Sparkhall Avenue on the 
sidewalks and curb lanes will take approximately five weeks. After restoration work is completed between 
Danforth Avenue and Sparkhall Avenue, our contractor will be finished with work in this area for the 
duration of the project. Watermain connections and additional restoration will continue in the south end of 
the work zone closer to Gerrard St until mid-June. All other City projects that were previous noted in 
construction updates has been completed with the exception of ongoing TTC work at Castle Frank 
Subway Station. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19 AND CONSTRUCTION WORK IN TORONTO 

During construction, the contractor is responsible for the Health & Safety on site under the Ontario 
Occupational Health and Safety Act and is expected to implement COVID-19 mitigation practices. For 
more information on the City's response to COVID-19 please visit toronto.ca/covid-19. 
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract 21ECS-TI-13SP 

Public Consultation Unit Paul Martin, 416 392-3074, broadviewconstruction@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General & after hour inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/broadviewconstruction 

Sign up to receive construction updates: 
toronto.ca/broadviewconstruction 

Thank you for your patience.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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